# Township of La Vallee Newsletter

Website: lavallee.ca

July 6, 2016

# Thank-You!

On behalf of the Township of La Vallee we would like to extend a huge thank-you to Rob and Leanna (Hyatt) Frenette of TBT Engineering for their generous donation of \$5000 towards new playground equipment at our ball park!

# Devlin Ball Park

Please be advised that the Devlin Ball Park can be used by any resident, free of charge, for birthday parties, reunions, or any other function you wish. Call the Municipal Office for more information.

# **Community Picnic**

Despite the rain, the Annual Community Picnic was a success. The Township of La Vallee would like to thank all those who volunteered their time and to those who attended. Hope to see you all again next year!

# **Wireless Routers**

It has come to our attention that people are going around trying to hook up to other people's Wi-Fi. We would like to remind our residents that if you have a wireless router to please keep them locked with a password.

# Fire Numbers

It is the homeowners' responsibility to make sure your fire numbers are in good shape. Should you notice that your fire number is damaged in some way, please contact the Municipal Office to have them replaced.

#### **Entrance Permits**

Just a reminder that permits are required for any and all temporary and permanent entrances. Applications can be picked up at the Municipal Office.

### Pets Running at Large

Please be advised that it is your responsibility to keep your pets under control and ensure that they are contained either by a chain or a rope so that they are not running at large. If a pet is seen running at large they will be brought to the local pound.

#### Gus Lindberg/Kingsley Downs Annual Mixed Slo Pitch Tournament

The Gus Lindberg/Kingsley Downs Annual Mixed Slo Pitch Tournament will be taking place on Friday, July 15<sup>th</sup>, 2016, at 6:00 p.m., and continuing on Saturday, the 16<sup>th</sup> and Sunday, the 17<sup>th</sup> at the Devlin Ball Park. Come out and enjoy mixed slo pitch games at their finest, have a burger and a beverage. Full canteen services will be in operation throughout as well as a beer garden on Friday night, Saturday and Sunday (age of majority required after 10:00 p.m.). There will also be a bouncy castle on site for the kids to enjoy on Sunday.

BEAT THE HEAT

bring and drink water, wear hats, seek shade and check for ticks if in the woods!

# Emo-La Vallee Community Centre Arena Board Ads

Score some great marketing with an arena board ad!

Reach a large audience during the hockey season for \$250.00 + HST.

Price includes a 4' x 8' ad space with a clear plastic cover, and installation of your ad.

# **Terms & Conditions**

- Business purchasing ad space is responsible for the production of their ad. Once it is received by the Township of Emo, it will be installed on the arena boards.
- Your ad will be displayed during the hockey season, as well as special events.
- If you wish to continue your ad space rental into the following season, your payment must be received by September 15th

For more Information contact: Emo-LaVallee Community Centre

**Emo Municipal Office** 

807-482-2019

or 807-482-2378

78 Colonization Rd, Emo, ON

39 Roy St, Emo, ON